
 

Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome to Year 3 half termly newsletter which will give you a flavour of what 

your child will be learning and experiencing in year 3 during the upcoming half 

term.  We hope you find it useful.  

This half term we are looking forward to be-

ing part of Key Stage 2. We have settled well 

into Year 3 and we enjoyed being part of our 

first Key Stage 2 Mass on Friday. Mass was 

celebrated with Father Elijah. We all sat really 

well and we received a blessing from the 

priest. 

The class teachers this year are:  

3CL—Mrs Crighton –Lee 

3MR—Mrs Russell 

3DR—Mrs Robinson 

They are supported by Ms Coutinho, Ms 

Thornton, Ms LeFlohic, Mrs Dear, Mrs  

Buckley and Mrs Jones.  

Please do contact us if you have any ques-

tions. 

In Year 3 we are able to bring in a piece of 

fruit as a snack and we must always have a 

water bottle in school. 

 

 

Key Dates  

Harvest Festival 16th October 

INSET day—school closed 20th October 

RE - we will be learning about our school 

Mission Statement and Creation. 

Writing - our fiction writing will based on the 

book ‘A Star in the Forest’ by Helen Kellock. 

We will be focussing on adjectives in our 

writing. 

Reading— we will be reading ‘The Owl who 

was afraid of the dark’ as well as a range of 

non fiction texts. 

Maths—we will learning our multiplication 

tables focussing on 2x, 5x and 10x . 

History—stone Age to Bronze Age. We will 

be learning about how the people adapted to 

survive, what their homes were like and how 

these are different to ours now. 

Art– we will be sing pencils to create self por-

traits. 

PE—our PE lessons are on Tuesday . 

PSHCE– we are learning that our mental well 

being is part of our daily life and is as im-

portant as our physical well being. 

Computing—we are very excited to be using 

the IT Suite this year. We have been learning 

how to log into our accounts and how we 

keep ourselves safe online.  

Please remember to read daily with your child and complete the reading challenge. Daily reading 

will ensure your child has the best start in life.  
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